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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As you may recall Kader has long been planning on building a football pitch/MUGA on the 
school field. As you can imagine over the last year plans have been put on hold. I am 
pleased to say that plans for this are starting to move forward once again! We are of course 
in the very early planning stages but I would like to inform you of where we are currently at. 
 
We want to build a pitch on the school field with space for either a 7v7 or two 5v5 matches to 
take place. The pitch will be built away from any of the houses that back onto the school 
field, with careful planning to not create any disturbances to our neighbours. The pitch will be 
an amazing addition to our school facilities and will create a space to be used for sports in all 
weathers. The pitch would be a long pile similar to 3G pitches but without the rubber infill 
which reduces plastic pollution while performing in an almost identical manner. We will be 
able to use the pitch for both football and rugby practice. 
 
An important part of this project for us is also providing a space for the local community to 
use, and encourage people of all ages to get involved in sports. I feel that especially after 
lockdown we could do with a local space where people can come together and exercise. We 
are planning to charge a small fee to use the pitch in order to fund its build and to be able to 
run it. 
 
Before we go any further though we want to hear from you. I therefore would like to ask you if 
you have anything to say on the project. Would you or anyone you know be interested in 
using the pitch? Are you a part of any local teams who would benefit from this pitch?  
 
Please get in touch either by phone 01642 286599 or email 
school.enquiries@kaderacademy.org.uk  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs A. Mitchinson 
Principal 
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